
Ending the Housing Shortage

The new Government has committed to build 25,000 
houses per year by 2020. 

Will Budget 2017 include a reduction in the rate of 
VAT on construction services to stimulate activity in 
this labour-intensive industry? 

This measure could assist the Government to achieve 
that target and would lead to the creation of long-term 
sustainable employment in this sector. 
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